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Spinning Blues Into Gold Oct 27 2019 Sun Records gave us rock and roll, Motown Records gave
us pop soul, and Chess Records gave us the blues. Chess was label for Muddy Waters, Howlin'
Wolf, Chuck Berry, Etta James, and Bo Diddley--and in this critcially acclaimed history we
learn the full story of this legendary label. The greatest artists who sang and played the
blues made their mark with Leonard and Phil Chess, whose Chicago-based record company was
synonymous with the sound that swept up from the South, embraced the Windy City, and spread
out like wildfire into mid-century America. Spinning Blues into Gold is the impeccably
researched story of the men behind the music and the remarkable company they created. Chess
Records--and later Checkers, Argo, and Cadet Records--was built by Polish immigrant Jews,
brothers who saw the blues as a unique business opportunity. From their first ventures, a
liquor store and then a nightclub, they promoted live entertainment. And parlayed that into
the first pressings sold out of car trunks on long junkets through the midsection of the
country, ultimately expanding their empire to include influential radio stations. The story
of the Chess brothers is a very American story of commerce in the service of culture. Long on
chutzpah, Leonard and Phil Chess went far beyond their childhoods as the sons of a scrapmetal dealer. They changed what America listened to; the artists they promoted planted the
seeds of rock 'n' roll--and are still influencing music today. In this book, Cohodas expertly
captures the rich and volatile mix of race, money, and recorded music. She also takes us deep
into the world of independent record producers, sometimes abrasive and always aggressive men
striving to succeed. Leonard and Phil Chess worked hand-in-glove with disenfranchised black
artists, the intermittent charges of exploitation balanced by the reality of a common purpose
that eventually brought fame to many if not most of the parties concerned. From beginning to
end, as we find in these pages, the lives of the Chess brothers were socially, financially,
and creatively entwined with those of the artists they believed in.
The Life of Otis Redding Sep 06 2020 *Includes pictures *Includes footnotes and a
bibliography for further reading "If you want to be a singer, you've got to concentrate on it
twenty-four hours a day. You can't be a well driller, too. You've got to concentrate on the
business of entertaining and writing songs. Always think different from the next person.
Don't ever do a song as you heard somebody else do it." - Otis Redding A lot of ink has been
spilled covering the lives of history's most influential figures, but how much of the forest
is lost for the trees? In Charles River Editors' American Legends series, readers can get
caught up to speed on the lives of America's most important men and women in the time it
takes to finish a commute, while learning interesting facts long forgotten or never known. At
a time when the studios of Motown were turning out one sophisticated, well-groomed artist
after another, reinforced by the latest studio technology and benefitting from a powerful
marketing system, a parallel industry of more traditionally grounded soul music was also
thriving, much of it in the city of Memphis, as represented by artists such as Otis Redding
and Stax Records, the label with which Redding would eventually create six studio albums, 30
singles, worldwide fame and a stellar musical legacy. To some, the Stax Records model may
have lagged behind Motown in terms of modernity, with its adherence to older musical and
technological modes, but in actuality, Otis Redding and his musical circle represented a
preservation movement of sorts, and "exemplified to many listeners the power of Southern

'deep soul' - hoarse, gritty vocals, brassy arrangements, and an emotional way with both
party tunes and aching ballads." Such was the perfect conduit for an artist like Otis
Redding, who felt compelled by the lifelong urge to sing, years before his dreams of a
professional life would ever be realized. And, as the edifice of soul broke further into substyles, Redding seemed able to succeed in every one of them. Once reaching the stage, and
becoming increasingly known to the genre's growing public, Redding appeared throughout the
United States, Canada, Europe, and the Caribbean, standing "among the biggest box office
smashes of any touring performer during his time." As a live performer and recording artist,
Redding developed into a master producer, arranger and talent scout as well for pop, soul and
R&B and, in time, came to exert a greater control over his own destiny by heading up his own
recording studio, Jotis Records, and his own publishing company, Redwal Music. The publishing
wing, over a brief period, gained the rights to over 200 commercially distributed songs, some
of which would later sell copies numbering in the millions. The tragic timing of his death
robbed Redding of the chance to parlay his success to the next level, but in retrospect,
later audiences have not experienced him as either behind the times or inordinately modern.
In "I've Been Loving You Too Long," Redding defines and redefines the term "soul man," and he
is widely regarded by the 21st century as a "singer of such commanding stature that...he
embodies the essence of soul music in its purest form." What was so original and untested in
the beginning for the wider audience now occupied a place within its mainstream interests as
the new soul forms became more clearly understood. Through his most popular effort, "(Sittin'
On) The Dock of the Bay," and by a later review of his entire body of work, Redding is also
regarded as one of the premier songwriters and arrangers of his era. In both areas, he had
"an enormous talent, [not to mention] a hard-working nature and generous disposition."
American Legends: The Life of Otis Redding looks at the life and career of one of America's
most influential musicians. Along with pictures of important people, places, and events, you
will learn about Otis Redding like never before, in no time at all.
Otis Redding Nov 20 2021 The long-awaited, definitive biography of The King of Soul, timed
to coincide with the 50th anniversary of Redding's iconic performance at the 1967 Monterey
Pop Festival. Otis Redding remains an immortal presence in the canon of American music on the
strength of such classic hits as “(Sittin’ on) The Dock of the Bay,” “I’ve Been Loving You
Too Long,” “Try a Little Tenderness,” and “Respect,” a song he wrote and recorded before
Aretha Franklin made it her own. As the architect of the distinctly southern, gospelinflected style of rhythm & blues associated with Stax Records in Memphis, Redding made music
that has long served as the gold standard of 1960s soul. Yet an aura of myth and mystery has
always surrounded his life, which was tragically cut short at the height of his career by a
plane crash in December 1967. In Otis Redding: An Unfinished Life, Jonathan Gould finally
does justice to Redding’s incomparable musical artistry, drawing on exhaustive research, the
cooperation of the Redding family, and previously unavailable sources of information to
present the first comprehensive portrait of the singer’s background, his upbringing, and his
professional career. In chronicling the story of Redding’s life and music, Gould also
presents a social history of the time and place from which they emerged. His book never lets
us forget that the boundaries between black and white in popular music were becoming porous
during the years when racial tensions were reaching a height throughout the United States.
His indelible portrait of Redding and the mass acceptance of soul music in the 1960s is both
a revealing look at a brilliant artist and a provocative exploration of the tangled history
of race and music in America that resonates strongly with the present day.
Thirty Years Behind the Glass May 27 2022 In a recording career spanning some fifty years,
bridging a range in time and style that reaches from the early days at Memphis's Stax Records
to Carlos Santana's eight-Grammy year in 2000 and beyond, producer Jim Gaines has operated
the mixing board for some of the greatest artists in American music. Journey, Huey Lewis and
the News, Steve Miller, Stevie Ray Vaughan, and Dionne Warwick are just a few of the
influential musicians who have entrusted their creativity and talent to his proven abilities.
Gaines still remembers the day--April 4, 1968--when Martin Luther King Jr. was shot. Hearing
the sirens and seeing the smoke rising from the downtown Memphis skyline, Gaines remembers
loading tapes from Stax studio that night into various employees' vehicles to be taken away
for safekeeping until the unrest in the city subsided. Near the other end of his career,
Gaines recalls receiving a phone call during a break in the session at Willie Nelson's studio
near Austin, where he was recording demo tracks for the rising Texas group, Los Lonely Boys.
The date was September 11, 2001. Once again, there would be no more recording completed that
day. In this wide-ranging collection of personal interviews and reminiscences, Gaines, with
the help of author Lee Zimmerman, offers readers the priceless opportunity to sit down with a

true music industry veteran and hear a lifetime's worth of stories from inside the studio.
Elvis Presley: Memphis Mar 01 2020 Weaving the story of the King's personal and public life
with detailed descriptions of the locations in Memphis that served as the setting for his
musical education and evolution, this pop culture guide offers a refreshingly even-handed
account of Elvis Presley's life. Elvis came to Memphis as a 13-year-old boy, and within a few
years, he was shocking and seducing the world with a mixture of moves and sounds he had first
seen and heard in the city's streets, churches, and bars. This comprehensive tour of places
on which Elvis left his mark includes the Peabody Hotel, where he had his senior prom; Ellis
Auditorium, where he played his first show; the Sun Studio, where he recorded his first
singles; Lansky Brothers Clothiers, where he bought his suits; and Graceland, where he lived
with his wife Priscilla and died in 1977. Anecdotes about each of the locations and how they
shaped Elvis's personal and musical identity enhance the travel information, while street
maps and a handy size make this book an invaluable companion to Memphis visitors and lovers
of rock and roll.
The Philosophy of Modern Song May 15 2021 The Philosophy of Modern Song is Bob Dylan's first
book of new writing since 2004's Chronicles: Volume One -- and since winning the Nobel Prize
for Literature in 2016. Dylan, who began working on the book in 2010, offers a masterclass on
the art and craft of songwriting. He writes over 60 essays focusing on songs by other
artists, spanning from Stephen Foster to Elvis Costello, and in between ranging from Hank
Williams to Nina Simone. He analyses what he calls the trap of easy rhymes, breaks down how
the addition of a single syllable can diminish a song and even explains how bluegrass relates
to heavy metal. These essays are written in Dylan's unique prose. They are mysterious and
mercurial, poignant and profound, and often laugh-out-loud funny. And while they are
ostensibly about music, they are really meditations and reflections on the human condition.
Running throughout the book are nearly 150 carefully curated photos as well as a series of
dream-like riffs that, taken together, resemble an epic poem and add to the work's
transcendence. In 2020, with the release of his outstanding album Rough and Rowdy Ways, Dylan
became the first artist to have an album hit the Billboard Top 40 in each decade since the
1960s. The Philosophy of Modern Song contains much of what he has learned about his craft in
all those years and, like everything that Dylan does, it is a momentous artistic achievement.
Jet Feb 09 2021 The weekly source of African American political and entertainment news.
Reconstructing Southern Rhetoric Jul 05 2020 Contributions by Whitney Jordan Adams, Wendy
Atkins-Sayre, Jason Edward Black, Patricia G. Davis, Cassidy D. Ellis, Megan Fitzmaurice,
Michael L. Forst, Jeremy R. Grossman, Cynthia P. King, Julia M. Medhurst, Ryan NevilleShepard, Jonathan M. Smith, Ashli Quesinberry Stokes, Dave Tell, and Carolyn Walcott Southern
rhetoric is communication’s oldest regional study. During its initial invention, the
discipline was founded to justify the study of rhetoric in a field of white male scholars
analyzing significant speeches by other white men, yielding research that added to myths of
Lost Cause ideology and a uniquely oratorical culture. Reconstructing Southern Rhetoric takes
on the much-overdue task of reconstructing the way southern rhetoric has been viewed and
critiqued within the communication discipline. The collection reveals that southern rhetoric
is fluid and migrates beyond geography, is constructed in weak counterpublic formation
against legitimated power, creates a region that is not monolithic, and warrants activism and
healing. Contributors to the volume examine such topics as political campaign strategies,
memorial and museum experiences, television and music influences, commemoration protests, and
ethnographic experiences in the South. The essays cohesively illustrate southern identity as
manifested in various contexts and ways, considering what it means to be a part of a region
riddled with slavery, Jim Crow laws, and other expressions of racial and cultural hierarchy.
Ultimately, the volume initiates a new conversation, asking what southern rhetorical critique
would be like if it included the richness of the southern culture from which it came.
Knock! Knock! Knock! On Wood Jun 27 2022 Known for the classics "Knock on Wood," "634-5789,"
"Raise Your Hand," "Big Bird," and "I've Never Found a Girl (To Love Me Like You Do)," among
others, Eddie Floyd's career as a soul legend spans over sixty years. His professional
singing career began in Detroit in the 1950s as a founding member of the Falcons, considered
"The First Soul Group." A solo artist and songwriter for Memphis's famed Stax Records from
1966 until 1975, Floyd has subsequently been the singer for the Blues Brothers Band and for
Bill Wyman's Rhythm Kings, while continuing to perform and record solo. In Knock! Knock!
Knock! On Wood, Floyd recounts how a three-year stint in an Alabama reform school shaped his
young life; recalls the early years of R&B in Detroit alongside future Motown and Stax
legends; discusses the songwriting sessions with Steve Cropper and Booker T. Jones that
produced his biggest hits; addresses his complicated life-long relationship with the often-

unpredictable Wilson Pickett; shares his memories of friend Otis Redding; reveals his
unlikely involvement in the rise of southern rock darlings Lynyrd Skynyrd; and offers an
insider perspective on the tragic downfall of Stax Records. With input from Bruce
Springsteen, Bill Wyman, Paul Young, William Bell, Steve Cropper, and others, Knock! Knock!
Knock! On Wood captures Eddie's tireless work ethic and warm personality for an engrossing
first-hand account of one of the last true soul survivors.
Swim Through the Darkness Apr 13 2021 A successful young songwriter in 1960s becomes
derailed by LSD and resulting madness.
Hit Men Jan 29 2020 Copiously researched and documented, Hit Men is the highly controversial
portrait of the pop music industry in all its wild, ruthless glory: the insatiable greed and
ambition; the enormous egos; the fierce struggles for profits and power; the vendettas,
rivalries, shakedowns, and payoffs. Chronicling the evolution of America's largest music
labels from the Tin Pan Alley days to the present day, Fredric Dannen examines in depth the
often venal, sometimes illegal dealings among the assorted hustlers and kingpins who rule
over this multi-billion-dollar business. Updated with a new last chapter by the author.
There Was A Light Jun 23 2019 Available for the first time as a traditional paperback, this
revised and updated edition contains new and archival interviews with those closest to Chris
Bell and the Big Star circle: their friends, family, former bandmates—even fans, exes,
classmates, and coworkers. “Bell’s and Big Star’s existence was short, but the wealth of
stories and quotes here provides a healthy sustenance for the truth seekers. A top-notch
biography.” —San Francisco Book Review The varied cast of voices—many from the band’s
hometown of Memphis—comprises all the members of Big Star, including Chris Bell, the iconic
Alex Chilton, Andy Hummel, and Jody Stephens. In the following decades after its 1975
breakup, the obscure group somehow reached and inspired some of rock’s most important bands,
including R.E.M., the Replacements, Yo La Tengo, Teenage Fanclub, Beck, and Wilco. With Chris
Bell at the center of the Big Star universe, this book carefully reveals the production of
the band’s masterful 1972 debut LP, #1 Record, for Ardent/Stax Records. Despite stellar
reviews, the record suffered abysmal sales. Soon after, toxic personality conflicts and
turmoil tore the band apart while Bell battled drug abuse and depression. There Was A Light
then delves into Big Star’s second and third albums, while recounting Bell’s second act as a
struggling solo musician and born-again Christian. During several trips to Europe, he
produced ambitious recordings and pitched himself to record labels—even crossing paths with
Paul McCartney. From this fertile era arose Bell’s lone solo album, the posthumously released
I Am the Cosmos—his swan song and masterpiece. There Was A Light details the pop culture
phenomenon that made Big Star legendary and divulges how its staunch fanbase saved the band
from obscurity. “... an encyclopedic compendium…illuminating Bell’s life from a thousand
angles.” —Memphis Flyer
Timekeeper Mar 25 2022 Timekeeper is the first-person insider account of the birth and
expansion of the Memphis Sound, told by Howard Grimes, the celebrated house drummer from the
early days at both iconic Memphis soul studios, Stax Records and Hi Records. Author Howard
Grimes backed Rufus and Carla Thomas, William Bell, Willie Mitchell, Ann Peebles, and Al
Green among countless others, and shares his story of artistic and personal tragedies and
triumphs in his raw and authentic voice. He was a member of the Mar-Keys and sat in the
number one drummer's chair for the Hi Rhythm Section. Howard Grimes' co-author is Preston
Lauterbach, the highly-acclaimed author of The Chitlin' Circuit, Beale Street Dynasty, and
Brother Robert (about the life of bluesman Robert Johnson). With Lauterbach's help,
Timekeeper is more than a waltz through the past; it is a rollicking, boots-on-the-ground up
close look at the rise and ultimate fall of the soul era of Memphis music.
Black Moses Dec 10 2020 The first biography of soul pioneer Isaac Hayes, whose
groundbreaking music provided the foundation for hip-hop and a new racial paradigm. “Black
men could finally stand up and be men because here's Black Moses; he's the epitome of Black
masculinity. Chains that once represented bondage and slavery now can be a sign of power and
strength and sexuality and virility.” —Isaac Hayes Within the stoned soul picnic of Black
music icons in the ’60s and ’70s, only one could bill himself without a blush as Moses,
demanding liberation for Black men with his notions of life and self—Isaac Lee Hayes Jr., the
beautifully sheen, shaded, and chain-spangled acolyte of cool, whose high-toned “lounge
music” and proto-rap was soul’s highest order—heard on twenty-two albums and selling millions
of records. Hayes’s stunning self-portraits, his obsessive pleas about love, sex, and guilt
bathed in lush orchestral flights and soul-stirring bass lines, drove other soul men like
Barry White to libidinous license. But Hayes, who called himself a “renegade,” was a man of
many parts. While he thrived on soulful remakes of pop standards, his biggest coup was

writing and producing the epic soundtrack to Shaft, memorializing the “black private dick” as
a “complicated man,” as coolly mean and amoral as any white private eye. This new musical and
cultural coda delivered Hayes the first Oscar ever won by a Black musician, as well as the
Grammy for Best Song. Yet, few know Hayes’s remarkable achievements. In this compelling
buffet of sight and sound, acclaimed music biographer Mark Ribowsky—who has authored
illuminating portraits of such luminaries as Stevie Wonder, Little Richard, and Otis
Redding—gallops through the many stages of Hayes’s daring and daunting life, starting with
Hayes’s difficult childhood in which his mother died young and his father abandoned him.
Ribowsky then takes readers through Hayes’s rise at Memphis’s legendary soul factory, Stax
Records, first as a piano player on Otis Redding sessions then as a songwriter and producer
teamed with David Porter. Tuned to the context of soul music history, he created crossover
smashes like Sam & Dave's “Soul Man,” “Hold on I'm Comin’,” and “I Thank You,” making soul a
semi-religion of Black pride, imagination, and joyful emotion. Hayes’s subsequent career as a
solo artist featured studio methods and out-of-the-box ideas that paved the way for soul to
occupy the top of the album charts alongside white rock albums. But his prime years ended
prematurely, both as a consequence of Stax’s red ink and his own self-destructive tendencies.
In the ’90s he claimed he had finally found himself, as a minion of Scientology. But
Scientology would cost him the gig that had revived him—the cartoon voice of the naively cool
“Chef” on South Park—after he became embroiled in controversy when South Park’s creators
parodied Scientology in an episode that caused the cult’s leaders to order him to quit the
show. Although Hayes was honored by the Rock & Roll Hall of Fame in 2002, the brouhaha came
as his seemingly perfect body finally broke down. He died in 2008 at age sixty-eight, too
soon for a soul titan. But if only greatness can establish permanence in the cellular
structure of music, Isaac Hayes long ago qualified. His influence will last for as long as
there is music to be heard. And when we hear him in that music, we will by rote say, “We can
dig it.”
Cities and the Arts Jun 15 2021 Citizens, nonprofit organizations and local public
officials--in increasing numbers--are using the arts and culture as vehicles to improve their
downtowns, as well as to enhance general economic conditions within their communities. Public
officials especially are learning that they can plant the seeds of urban renewal and, at the
same time, promote their city's culture and arts. This not only renews their neighborhoods
and downtowns, but also attracts tourists and private investment. A new eclectic economic
development model has evolved and is beginning to work in a number of politically,
economically, racially and culturally diverse communities throughout America. From Atlanta
and Reno to Philadelphia and Seattle, this work includes numerous case studies that
demonstrate the ways in which cities and towns are now using the arts to stimulate both
downtown and neighborhood revitalization. The future of the arts in cities is also examined.
Five appendices are included, as well: "Cities with Arts, Cultural, and/or Entertainment
Districts in the United States," "Regional Resource Directory," "National Resource
Directory," "National Directory of State Art Agencies," and "National Directory of Regional
Arts Organizations."
The Guide to United States Popular Culture Nov 08 2020 "To understand the history and spirit
of America, one must know its wars, its laws, and its presidents. To really understand it,
however, one must also know its cheeseburgers, its love songs, and its lawn ornaments. The
long-awaited Guide to the United States Popular Culture provides a single-volume guide to the
landscape of everyday life in the United States. Scholars, students, and researchers will
find in it a valuable tool with which to fill in the gaps left by traditional history. All
American readers will find in it, one entry at a time, the story of their lives."--Robert
Thompson, President, Popular Culture Association. "At long last popular culture may indeed be
given its due within the humanities with the publication of The Guide to United States
Popular Culture. With its nearly 1600 entries, it promises to be the most comprehensive
single-volume source of information about popular culture. The range of subjects and
diversity of opinions represented will make this an almost indispensable resource for
humanities and popular culture scholars and enthusiasts alike."--Timothy E. Scheurer,
President, American Culture Association "The popular culture of the United States is as freewheeling and complex as the society it animates. To understand it, one needs assistance. Now
that explanatory road map is provided in this Guide which charts the movements and people
involved and provides a light at the end of the rainbow of dreams and
expectations."--Marshall W. Fishwick, Past President, Popular Culture Association Features of
The Guide to United States Popular Culture: 1,010 pages 1,600 entries 500 contributors
Alphabetic entries Entries range from general topics (golf, film) to specific individuals,

items, and events Articles are supplemented by bibliographies and cross references
Comprehensive index
Temples of Sound Sep 26 2019 All great music has a birthplace. Temples of Sound tells the
stories of the legendary studios where musical genius and a magical space came together to
capture some of the most exciting jazz, pop, funk, soul, and country records ever made. From
the celebrated Southern studios of Sun and Stax, to the John Coltrane/Miles Davis sessions in
producer Rudy Van Gelders living room, to Frank Sinatras swinging cuts at state-of-the-art
Capitol Records, each of the 15 profiles in this book brings great music to life at the
moment of its creation. With a trove of never-before-seen photographs and fascinating, allnew interviews with the musicians and producers who made the records, Temples of Sound is a
rich inspiration for music fans.
Dreams to Remember: Otis Redding, Stax Records, and the Transformation of Southern Soul Oct
20 2021 “Evokes the fire of Redding. . . . Ribowsky tells the story with nonstop energy,
while always probing for the larger social and musical pictures.” —New York Times Book Review
When he died in one of rock's string of tragic plane crashes, Otis Redding was only twentysix, yet already the avatar of a new kind of soul music. The beating heart of Memphis-based
Stax Records, he had risen to fame belting out gospel-flecked blues in stage performances
that seemed to ignite not only a room but an entire generation. If Berry Gordy's black-owned
kingdom in Motown showed the way in soul music, Redding made his own way, going where not
even his two role models who had preceded him out of Macon, Georgia—Little Richard and James
Brown—had gone. Now, in this transformative work, New York Times Notable Book author Mark
Ribowsky contextualizes his subject's short career within the larger cultural and social
movements of the era, tracing the crooner's rise from preacher's son to a preacher of threeminute soul sermons. And what a quick rise it was. At the tender age of twenty-one, Redding
needed only a single unscheduled performance to earn a record deal, his voice so "utterly
unique" (Atlantic) that it catapulted him on a path to stardom and turned a Memphis theaterturned-studio into a music mecca. Soon he was playing at sold-out venues across the world,
from Finsbury Park in London to his ultimate conquest, the 1967 Monterrey Pop Festival in
California, where he finally won over the flower-power crowd. Still, Redding was not always
the affable, big-hearted man's man the PR material painted him to be. Based on numerous new
interviews and prodigious research, Dreams to Remember reintroduces an incredibly talented
yet impulsive man, one who once even risked his career by shooting a man in the leg. But that
temperament masked a deep vulnerability that was only exacerbated by an industry that refused
him a Grammy until he was in his grave—even as he shaped the other Stax soul men around him,
like Wilson Pickett, Sam and Dave, and Booker T. and The MG's. As a result, this requiem is
one of great conquest but also grand tragedy: a soul king of truth, a mortal man with an
immortal voice and a pain in his heart. Now he, and the forces that shaped his incomparable
sound, are reclaimed, giving us a panoramic of an American original who would come to define
an entire era, yet only wanted what all men deserve—a modicum of respect and a place to watch
the ships roll in and away again.
Jet Nov 28 2019 The weekly source of African American political and entertainment news.
It Came From Memphis Feb 21 2022 Exploring interwoven threads of personality, coincidence,
progress, and taste--all essentially unrelated to music--a veteran journalist explains how
popular culture and business intersected in Memphis to set the stage for rock and roll well
before Elvis arrived. Reprint.
Sounds and the City Aug 25 2019 This book explores the ways in which Western-derived music
connects with globalization, hybridity, consumerism and the flow of cultures. Both as local
terrain and as global crossroads, cities remain fascinating spaces of cultural contestation
and meaning-making via the composing, playing, recording and consumption of popular music.
Introduction to Sociology 2e Aug 06 2020 Introduction to Sociology 2e adheres to the scope
and sequence of a typical, one-semester introductory sociology course. It offers
comprehensive coverage of core concepts, foundational scholars, and emerging theories, which
are supported by a wealth of engaging learning materials. The textbook presents detailed
section reviews with rich questions, discussions that help students apply their knowledge,
and features that draw learners into the discipline in meaningful ways. The second edition
retains the book's conceptual organization, aligning to most courses, and has been
significantly updated to reflect the latest research and provide examples most relevant to
today's students. In order to help instructors transition to the revised version, the 2e
changes are described within the preface. The images in this textbook are grayscale. Authors
include: Heather Griffiths, Nathan Keirns, Eric Strayer, Susan Cody-Rydzewski, Gail
Scaramuzzo, Tommy Sadler, Sally Vyain, Jeff Bry, Faye Jones

Soulsville, U.S.A.: The Story of Stax Records Apr 25 2022 Walk the halls of the famous
studio that produced hits for Otis Redding, Isaac Hayes, Sam and Dave, and Booker T. and the
MGs. Soulsville, U.S.A. provides the first history of the groundbreaking label along with
compelling biographies of the promoters, producers, and performers who made and sold the
music. Over 45 photos. Winner of the 1998 ASCAP-Deems Taylor Award Winner of the ARSC Award
for Best Research in Record Labels
Billboard Jan 11 2021 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier weekly music
publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data licensing platform.
Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest
music, video, gaming, media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
The Story of Northern Soul Jun 03 2020 What began as an underground 60s Mod scene in
unlicensed, no-frills clubs in the North West of England became a youth craze that has long
surpassed all others. The Northern Soul scene has confounded its critics by surviving and
growing into an adult dance phenomenon whose followers share a passion for the music of Black
America unrivalled anywhere else in the world. The Story of Northern Soul takes the first
ever in-depth look at the culture, the music, the artists and the people frequenting the allnight venues which are synonymous with the British Soul Scene. Packed with memorabilia and
anecdotes from the Twisted Wheel in Manchester to the mighty Wigan Casino, The Story of
Northern Soul is the definitive history of a dance scene that refuses to die.
Time Is Tight Jul 29 2022 The long-awaited memoir of Booker T. Jones, leader of the famed
Stax Records house band, architect of the Memphis soul sound, and one of the most legendary
figures in music. From Booker T. Jones's earliest years in segregated Memphis, music was the
driving force in his life. While he worked paper routes and played gigs in local nightclubs
to pay for lessons and support his family, Jones, on the side, was also recording sessions in
what became the famous Stax Studios-all while still in high school. Not long after, he would
form the genre-defining group Booker T. and the MGs, whose recordings went on to sell
millions of copies, win a place in Rolling Stone's list of top 500 songs of all time, and
help forge collaborations with some of the era's most influential artists, including Otis
Redding, Wilson Pickett, and Sam & Dave. Nearly five decades later, Jones's influence
continues to help define the music industry, but only now is he ready to tell his remarkable
life story. Time is Tight is the deeply moving account of how Jones balanced the brutality of
the segregationist South with the loving support of his family and community, all while
transforming a burgeoning studio into a musical mecca. Culminating with a definitive account
into the inner workings of the Stax label, as well as a fascinating portrait of working with
many of the era's most legendary performers-Bob Dylan, Willie Nelson, and Tom Jones, among
them-this extraordinary memoir promises to become a landmark moment in the history of
Southern Soul.
American Legends Sep 18 2021 *Includes pictures *Includes footnotes and a bibliography for
further reading “If you want to be a singer, you've got to concentrate on it twenty-four
hours a day. You can't be a well driller, too. You've got to concentrate on the business of
entertaining and writing songs. Always think different from the next person. Don't ever do a
song as you heard somebody else do it.” – Otis Redding A lot of ink has been spilled covering
the lives of history's most influential figures, but how much of the forest is lost for the
trees? In Charles River Editors' American Legends series, readers can get caught up to speed
on the lives of America's most important men and women in the time it takes to finish a
commute, while learning interesting facts long forgotten or never known. At a time when the
studios of Motown were turning out one sophisticated, well-groomed artist after another,
reinforced by the latest studio technology and benefitting from a powerful marketing system,
a parallel industry of more traditionally grounded soul music was also thriving, much of it
in the city of Memphis, as represented by artists such as Otis Redding and Stax Records, the
label with which Redding would eventually create six studio albums, 30 singles, worldwide
fame and a stellar musical legacy. To some, the Stax Records model may have lagged behind
Motown in terms of modernity, with its adherence to older musical and technological modes,
but in actuality, Otis Redding and his musical circle represented a preservation movement of
sorts, and “exemplified to many listeners the power of Southern 'deep soul' – hoarse, gritty
vocals, brassy arrangements, and an emotional way with both party tunes and aching ballads.”
Such was the perfect conduit for an artist like Otis Redding, who felt compelled by the
lifelong urge to sing, years before his dreams of a professional life would ever be realized.
And, as the edifice of soul broke further into sub-styles, Redding seemed able to succeed in
every one of them. Once reaching the stage, and becoming increasingly known to the genre's
growing public, Redding appeared throughout the United States, Canada, Europe, and the

Caribbean, standing “among the biggest box office smashes of any touring performer during his
time.” As a live performer and recording artist, Redding developed into a master producer,
arranger and talent scout as well for pop, soul and R&B and, in time, came to exert a greater
control over his own destiny by heading up his own recording studio, Jotis Records, and his
own publishing company, Redwal Music. The publishing wing, over a brief period, gained the
rights to over 200 commercially distributed songs, some of which would later sell copies
numbering in the millions. The tragic timing of his death robbed Redding of the chance to
parlay his success to the next level, but in retrospect, later audiences have not experienced
him as either behind the times or inordinately modern. In “I've Been Loving You Too Long,”
Redding defines and redefines the term “soul man,” and he is widely regarded by the 21st
century as a “singer of such commanding stature that…he embodies the essence of soul music in
its purest form.” What was so original and untested in the beginning for the wider audience
now occupied a place within its mainstream interests as the new soul forms became more
clearly understood. Through his most popular effort, “(Sittin' On) The Dock of the Bay,” and
by a later review of his entire body of work, Redding is also regarded as one of the premier
songwriters and arrangers of his era. In both areas, he had “an enormous talent, [not to
mention] a hard-working nature and generous disposition.” American Legends: The Life of Otis
Redding looks at the life and career of one of America's most influential musicians. Along
with pictures of important people, places, and events, you will learn about Otis Redding like
never before, in no time at all.
Memphis 68 Dec 22 2021 In the 1950s and 1960s, Memphis, Tennessee, was the launch pad of
musical pioneers such as Aretha Franklin, Elvis Presley, Johnny Cash, Al Green and Isaac
Hayes, and by 1968 was a city synonymous with soul music. It was a deeply segregated city,
ill at ease with the modern world and yet to adjust to the era of civil rights and racial
integration. Stax Records offered an escape from the turmoil of the real world for many soul
and blues musicians, with much of the music created there becoming the soundtrack to the
civil rights movements. The book opens with the death of the city's most famous recording
artist, Otis Redding, who died in a plane crash in the final days of 1967, and then follows
the fortunes of Redding's label, Stax/Volt Records, as its fortunes fall and rise again. But,
as the tense year unfolds, the city dominates world headlines for the worst of reasons: the
assassination of civil rights leader Martin Luther King.
Dreams To Remember Aug 30 2022 A soul icon and the southern music he helped popularize come
to life in this moving requiem. When he died in one of rock's string of tragic plane crashes,
Otis Redding was only twenty-six, yet already the avatar of a new kind of soul music. The
beating heart of Memphis-based Stax Records, he had risen to fame belting out gospel-flecked
blues in stage performances that seemed to ignite not only a room but an entire generation.
If Berry Gordy's black-owned kingdom in Motown showed the way in soul music, Redding made his
own way, going where not even his two role models who had preceded him out of Macon,
Georgia—Little Richard and James Brown—had gone. Now, in this transformative work, New York
Times Notable Book author Mark Ribowsky contextualizes his subject's short career within the
larger cultural and social movements of the era, tracing the crooner's rise from preacher's
son to a preacher of three-minute soul sermons. And what a quick rise it was. At the tender
age of twenty-one, Redding needed only a single unscheduled performance to earn a record
deal, his voice so "utterly unique" (Atlantic) that it catapulted him on a path to stardom
and turned a Memphis theater-turned-studio into a music mecca. Soon he was playing at soldout venues across the world, from Finsbury Park in London to his ultimate conquest, the 1967
Monterrey Pop Festival in California, where he finally won over the flower-power crowd.
Still, Redding was not always the affable, big-hearted man's man the PR material painted him
to be. Based on numerous new interviews and prodigious research, Dreams to Remember
reintroduces an incredibly talented yet impulsive man, one who once even risked his career by
shooting a man in the leg. But that temperament masked a deep vulnerability that was only
exacerbated by an industry that refused him a Grammy until he was in his grave—even as he
shaped the other Stax soul men around him, like Wilson Pickett, Sam and Dave, and Booker T.
and The MG's. As a result, this requiem is one of great conquest but also grand tragedy: a
soul king of truth, a mortal man with an immortal voice and a pain in his heart. Now he, and
the forces that shaped his incomparable sound, are reclaimed, giving us a panoramic of an
American original who would come to define an entire era, yet only wanted what all men
deserve—a modicum of respect and a place to watch the ships roll in and away again.
Memphis Mayhem Jan 23 2022 Memphis gave birth to music that changed the world — Memphis
Mayhem is a fascinating history of how music and culture collided to change the state of
music forever “David Less has captured the essence of the Memphis music experience on these

pages in no uncertain terms. There's truly no place like Memphis and this is the story of why
that is. HAVE MERCY!” — Billy F Gibbons, ZZ Top Memphis Mayhem weaves the tale of the racial
collision that led to a cultural, sociological, and musical revolution. David Less constructs
a fascinating narrative of the city that has produced a startling array of talent, including
Elvis Presley, B.B. King, Al Green, Otis Redding, Sister Rosetta Tharpe, Justin Timberlake,
and so many more. Beginning with the 1870s yellow fever epidemics that created racial
imbalance as wealthy whites fled the city, David Less moves from W.C. Handy’s codification of
blues in 1909 to the mid-century advent of interracial musical acts like Booker T. & the
M.G.’s, the birth of punk, and finally to the growth of a music tourism industry. Memphis
Mayhem explores the city’s entire musical ecosystem, which includes studios, high school band
instructors, clubs, record companies, family bands, pressing plants, instrument factories,
and retail record outlets. Lively and comprehensive, this is a provocative story of finding
common ground through music and creating a sound that would change the world.
Respect Yourself Nov 01 2022 Traces the rise and fall of the original Stax Records, touching
upon the racial politics in Memphis in the 1960s, the personal histories of the sibling
founders, and the prominent musicians they featured.
Issues in African American Music Oct 08 2020 Issues in African American Music: Power,
Gender, Race, Representation is a collection of twenty-one essays by leading scholars,
surveying vital themes in the history of African American music. Bringing together the
viewpoints of ethnomusicologists, historians, and performers, these essays cover topics
including the music industry, women and gender, and music as resistance, and explore the
stories of music creators and their communities. Revised and expanded to reflect the latest
scholarship, with six all-new essays, this book both complements the previously published
volume African American Music: An Introduction and stands on its own. Each chapter features a
discography of recommended listening for further study. From the antebellum period to the
present, and from classical music to hip hop, this wide-ranging volume provides a nuanced
introduction for students and anyone seeking to understand the history, social context, and
cultural impact of African American music.
Sweet Soul Music (Enhanced Edition) Jul 17 2021 A gripping narrative that captures the
tumult and liberating energy of a nation in transition, Sweet Soul Music is an intimate
portrait of the legendary performers--Sam Cooke, Ray Charles, James Brown, Solomon Burke,
Aretha Franklin, Otis Redding, and Al Green among them--who merged gospel and rhythm and
blues to create Southern soul music. Through rare interviews and with unique insight, Peter
Guralnick tells the definitive story of the songs that inspired a generation and forever
changed the sound of American music. This enhanced edition includes: Exclusive video footage
prepared specifically for the enhanced eBook that has never been seen before. Rare audio
clips.
Memphis Rent Party May 03 2020 "Blues, being the wellspring of all American music for over a
century, is always worth studying. Robert does it right." --Keith Richards "An emotional map
of musical Memphis. If you don't know these characters, let Robert Gordon introduce you."
--Elvis Costello "Robert Gordon's book is proof that Southern heritage is American heritage,
and all sorts of people--black and white, familiar and strange, dead and alive--are what it
is." --Greil Marcus Profiles and stories of Southern music from the acclaimed author of
Respect Yourself: Stax Records and the Soul Explosion. The fabled city of Memphis has been
essential to American music--home of the blues, the birthplace of rock and roll, a soul music
capital. We know the greatest hits, but celebrated author Robert Gordon takes us to the
people and places history has yet to record. A Memphis native, he whiles away time in a
crumbling duplex with blues legend Furry Lewis, stays up late with barrelhouse piano player
Mose Vinson, and sips homemade whiskey at Junior Kimbrough's churning house parties. A
passionate listener, he hears modern times deep in the grooves of old records by Lead Belly
and Robert Johnson. The interconnected profiles and stories in Memphis Rent Party convey more
than a region. Like mint seeping into bourbon, Gordon gets into the wider world. He beholds
the beauty of mistakes with producer Jim Dickinson (Replacements, Rolling Stones), charts the
stars with Alex Chilton (Box Tops, Big Star), and mulls the tragedy of Jeff Buckley's fatal
swim. Gordon's Memphis inspires Cat Power, attracts Townes Van Zandt, and finds James Carr
always singing at the dark end of the street. A rent party is when friends come together to
hear music, dance, and help a pal through hard times; it's a celebration in the face of
looming tragedy, an optimism when the wolf is at the door. Robert Gordon finds mystery in the
mundane, inspiration in the bleakness, and revels in the individualism that connects these
diverse encounters.
Beale Street Dynasty: Sex, Song, and the Struggle for the Soul of Memphis Mar 13 2021 The

vivid history of Beale Street—a lost world of swaggering musicians, glamorous madams, and
ruthless politicians—and the battle for the soul of Memphis. Following the Civil War, Beale
Street in Memphis, Tennessee, thrived as a cauldron of sex and song, violence and passion.
But out of this turmoil emerged a center of black progress, optimism, and cultural ferment.
Preston Lauterbach tells this vivid, fascinating story through the multigenerational saga of
a family whose ambition, race pride, and moral complexity indelibly shaped the city that
would loom so large in American life. Robert Church, who would become “the South’s first
black millionaire,” was a mulatto slave owned by his white father. Having survived a deadly
race riot in 1866, Church constructed an empire of vice in the booming river town. He made a
fortune with saloons, gambling, and—shockingly—white prostitution. But he also nurtured the
militant journalism of Ida B. Wells and helped revolutionize American music through the work
of composer W.C. Handy, the man who claimed to have invented the blues. In the face of Jim
Crow, the Church fortune helped fashion the most powerful black political organization of the
early twentieth century. Robert and his son, Bob Jr., bought and sold property, founded a
bank, and created a park and auditorium for their people finer than the places whites had
forbidden them to attend. However, the Church family operated through a tense arrangement
with the Democrat machine run by the notorious E. H. “Boss” Crump, who stole elections and
controlled city hall. The battle between this black dynasty and the white political machine
would define the future of Memphis. Brilliantly researched and swiftly plotted, Beale Street
Dynasty offers a captivating account of one of America’s iconic cities—by one of our most
talented narrative historians.
Journal of the House of Representatives of the United States Dec 30 2019 Some vols. include
supplemental journals of "such proceedings of the sessions, as, during the time they were
depending, were ordered to be kept secret, and respecting which the injunction of secrecy was
afterwards taken off by the order of the House."
Encyclopedia of Arkansas Music Jul 25 2019 Includes bibliographical references and indexes.
Soulsville, U.S.A. Sep 30 2022 This text provides the first history of the groundbreaking
label as well as compelling biographies of the promoters who made and sold the music.
Detroit 67 Aug 18 2021 'Cosgrove weaves a compelling web of circumstance that maps a city
struggling with the loss of its youth to the Vietnam War, the hard edge of the civil rights
movement and ferocious inner-city rioting... a whole-hearted evocation of people and places'
- Independent Detroit 67 is the story of Motor City in the year that changed everything.
Twelve chapters take you on a turbulent year-long journey through the drama and chaos that
ripped through the city in 1967 and tore it apart in personal, political and interracial
disputes. It is the story of Motown, the break-up of The Supremes and the damaging disputes
at the heart of the most successful African-American music label ever. Set against a backdrop
of urban riots, escalating war in Vietnam and police corruption, the book weaves its way
through a year when soul music came of age and the underground counterculture flourished. LSD
arrived in the city with hallucinogenic power and local guitar band MC5 - self-styled holy
barbarians of rock - went to war with mainstream America. A summer of street-level rebellion
turned Detroit into one of the most notorious cities on earth, known for its unique
creativity, its unpredictability and self-lacerating crime rates. The year 1967 ended in
social meltdown, rancour and intense legal warfare as the complex threads that held Detroit
together finally unravelled.
Stax Encyclopedia Apr 01 2020 The Stax Encyclopedia contains 657 entries connected with the
iconic label, including every artist from its launch in 1959, key executives, songwriters,
producers and musicians as well as the background stories to every Top Twenty hit album and
single, film and soundtrack release. It also includes details of every label imprint, the Hit
The Road Stax European tour and the recipients of Beale Street Brass Notes. The Stax
Encylopedia is the story of 'the little label that could'. And did.
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